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6th October 2023

Folks

 

You’ll doubtless have been aware of the blue/green algae problem in Lough Neagh, and I wanted to allay any fears you may have in sending crews to compete on the Lower Bann. In light of the recent publicity, we’ve carried out an additional risk assessment with the assistance of freshwater scientists at UUC, and on the basis of this we will have in place adequate precautions and are satisfied that the event can be run safely.

 

Waterways Ireland have also confirmed their approval for the event to go ahead on this basis.

 

Hoping to see you on the 21st. Entries close Wednesday 11th October at 7.00pm.

Keith 

Captain

C/o 12 Lismurphy Avenue, Coleraine, BT51 3QN


Tel: 07739112959  


Email: Karen.bones@btinternet.com 
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